

6/9/2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Karate Club will be resuming on Wednesday 13th September 2017 for ten weeks. If you would like your child to continue / join in this club, would you please complete the slip below and return it to the school office, by Monday 11th September 2017 together with your payment of £20.00 (cheques made payable to Our Lady's Catholic Primary School). This payment covers the cost of 10 sessions beginning on Wednesday 13th September 2017and finishing on Wednesday 6th Dec 2017. (There will no Karate on September 27th and October 4th 2017) Numbers are limited so it will be on a 'first come, first served' basis. Those already in the karate club will get priority.

Children entitled to pupil premium will only need to pay £10.00 as this club is subsidised by the school.

Signed.....(Parent/Carer)Dated.....